
June 21, 2021


Dear Madam Mayor and Rockville City Councilmembers,


We write to you today, as Twinbrook community members who care about and love our 
neighborhood, to urge you to support the Twinbrook portion of the Draft Rockville 2040 Master 
Plan. We support the 2040 plan because it represents a true vision for Twinbrook. We believe 
that it charts a course that will allow our unique neighborhood to realize its potential well 
into the future.


Rockville 2040 presents a bold opportunity for us as a community to imagine what is possible 
for Twinbrook. We all come to the neighborhood from different places in life: from neighbors who 
have lived here many decades to neighbors who have just moved here. Some of us rent our 
homes and some of us own our homes. We come from all walks of life but we have one 
common goal - to make Twinbrook even better not just for us but for the generations after us.


We understand that Rockville 2040 is not a prescriptive plan but rather a set of ideas for us to 
consider moving forward. We support the plan because of this fact. We would like to see more 
options for others to live here as we do. We would like to see more amenities and destinations 
within the neighborhood that are easily accessible. We desire to be reconnected with the rest of 
the city.  We want anyone living here or visiting here to be able to safely traverse the streets and 
sidewalks without fear of injury or worse. We would like to see our Metro station designed in an 
inviting and welcoming way. In essence, we want to see a neighborhood that is functional as 
well as visually pleasing and engaging - and this plan brings us one step closer to that. We look 
forward to working together to implement this plan in the best way possible over the coming 
decades.


We have attended the workshop sessions on the Twinbrook portion of the Rockville 2040 plan. If 
we were unable to do so, we passed along questions and comments to our community 
association. Some of us heard directly from the City at our community association meetings.  
The draft plan before you is reflective of our community’s input and sincere wishes, and we 
hope that you respect and honor this. 


Twinbrook was built in the post-WWII era as a place that returning soldiers and their families 
could call home. Much of our infrastructure and housing reflects this fact. However, we are living 
in a modern era with endless options and opportunities to create an environmentally friendly 
community that is welcoming and sustainable for all. Let’s update our community’s master plan 
to reflect this.


Sincerely,


Alan Bowser, Deerfield Avenue


Aristotle Evia, Gainsboro Road 


Ben Peck, Gail Avenue


Benjamin Holmes, Grandin Avenue 




Blaise Rastello, Spaatz Place


Brian Persse, Midway Avenue


Brigitta Mullican, Lewis Avenue


Caren Class, Marcia Lane


Carol Hannaford, Wainwright Avenue


Christine Manor, Grandin Avenue


Clark Reed, Crawford Drive 


Colleen Reed, Crawford Drive


Cynthia Hernan, Henry Road


Dave Carter, Pinneberg Avenue


Debby Berlyne, Marshall Avenue


Elaine Joselovitz, Lemay Road


Elizabeth A Reid, Rockland Avenue


Elke Herzfeld, Denfield Road


Gayle Skinner, Thompson Crescent


Greg Potter, Scott Ave


Halley Holmes, Grandin Avenue


James Cole, Debeck Drive


James Hedrick, Gruenther Avenue


Janet Garry, Vandegrift Avenue


Jasmin Ukoha, Lewis Avenue


Jennifer Cohen, Gail Avenue


Jennifer Khouri, Ridgway Avenue


Jennifer Wood, Coral Sea Avenue 


Jessica Thorpe, Denfield Road


Jonny Sickles, Parrish Drive 


Jose Ortuzar, Simmons Dr




Joseph McClane, Halpine Walk Court


Juliana Luke, Ardennes Avenue


Julie Harrison, Thompson Crescent


Julie Wallace, Agnew Drive


Kayla Sickles, Parrish Drive


Lindsay Clegg, Forbes Street


Liz Ortuzar, Simmons Dr


Loren Scherbak, Wainwright Avenue


Lou Kallas, Gainsboro Road


Marguerite Frampton, Gainsboro Road


Marissa Valeri, Midway Avenue


Michael Coppersmith, Forbes Street


Michael Dutka, Shetland Street


Michael Ukoha, Lewis Avenue


Mike Stein, Atlantic Avenue


Monte Fisher, Ardennes Avenue


Nancy Brantner, Gainsboro Road


Nancy McLean-Cooper, Debeck Drive


Nathaniel Tipton, Midway Avenue 


Pat Kallas, Gainsboro Road


Paul Westlake, Baltimore Road


Rachel Hedrick, Gruenther Avenue


Rolf Winch, Pumphrey Avenue


Ruth Calistrat, Rockland Avenue


Samantha Cole, Debeck Drive


Samuel Balboa, Ring Street


Sarah Pascual	, Lemay Road




Sarah Salazar, Lemay Road


Scott Baron, Henry Road


Shawn Murphy, Atlantic Avenue


Sonia Pruneda-Hernandez, Shetland Street


Staci Wade, Atlantic Avenue 


Susan Adams, Paul Drive


Susan Pickell, Henry Rd


Susan Potter, Scott Avenue


Suzanne Kapust, Lewis Avenue


Tyler McClenithan, Veirs Mill Road


Vincent D. Russo, DeBeck Drive


Yvette Murphy, Atlantic Avenue


	 



